
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                                                                                       in Year 1 

 

In Science, we have continued to revisit our learning about animals. We 

have learnt about reptiles, mammals and birds. We went outside to see 

what birds we could identify in the playground. We have also revisited 

our learning about seasons. We made a poster about Summer and 

discussed the weather, clothes we wear, months and activities we can 

do in Summer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Month’s Super Learners 

Selwyn 

Lucas, Youmna and Constantin 

Homerton 

Leon P, George, Ava, Benjamin and Aria 

 
In Geography, we have 

continued learning about 

Kenya. We have discussed 

some of the human features 

found in Kenya and made 

comparisons between 

Nairobi and Cambridge. 

In Art, we have been 

creating bird sculptures 

using cardboard, paper and 

paperclips. These looked 

fantastic and we had lots of 

fun making them. 

 

In English, we have been 

learning about diaries. We 

discussed the features of a 

dairy and read a diary entry 

written by Paddington about 

his adventures in London. 

We have written our own 

diary entries about a day at 

school, as well as a diary 

entry about our day on the 

boat trip. 

In Guided Reading sessions, 

we have read ‘Actual Size’, 

‘Supertato’ and ‘Lost and 

Found’. 

 

 

In Maths this month, we have been 

consolidating and applying lots of our 

learning from earlier this year. 

We have revisited our learning on 

fractions. We found one half and one 

quarter of shapes, then we found 

halves and quarters of quantities. 

We have also recapped our learning on 

place value with numbers to 100. We 

have made 2-digit numbers using 

different manipulatives and discussed 

the number of tens and ones in each 

number. We have also ordered and 

compared these numbers and found 

one more and one less.  

In the last week of school we solved 

addition and subtraction problems 

using resources. Finally, we made 

pictures with shapes and labelled them 

with the correct vocabulary.  

 

The final month of Year 1 has flown past, with children keen to start 

their time in Year 2! We have been reflecting on the year and children 

have been amazed to see just how far they have come after looking 

back at their first books. It has been wonderful to see everyone grow 

this year! We hope you have a fun and relaxing summer! See you 

next year! 


